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ISSUE: PUBLIC SAFETY 

The tragic shooting that occurred in a Buffalo supermarket Saturday afternoon is

heartbreaking for our community and people all across the state and country. My wife and I

are praying for the victims and their families. 

I want to thank the Buffalo Police Department and Emergency Medical Services for quick

action in detaining the suspect and aiding the injured.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/robert-g-ortt
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/public-safety


New Yorkers stand together in condemning this despicable violence. 


